
MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Important information: 

ASH, BEECH AND OAKASH, BEECH AND OAK
Summer 2024

Weekly reminders:

Keep up-to-date:

 Upcoming events: 

Reading Day - bring your book bags in!

Reading Day - bring your book bags in!
P.E. (Ash, Beech and Oak)

Homework
Spelling check and new spellings issued

25.04 - Ash Class Assembly

17.05 - Visit from Newcastle Central
Mosque

12.06 - Oak Class Family Lunch

17.06 - Alnwick Castle Trip

03.07 - Roll-Up Day

12.07 - Infant Sports Day

Doors open: 8.35 am
End of the school day: 3.00 pm

We are a nut-free school.

Every day, your child should bring a named water
bottle to school. Water only please, no juice!

Your child needs a pair of named wellies and a
bag of spare clothes in school at all times.

Please ensure that ALL uniform is named.

Toys, collectable cards, gadgets and any valuables
should not be brought into school.

Keep up to date with on the class pages of the school
website:
www.swansfield.northumberland.sch.uk

Homework:
Homework tasks and spellings will be
detailed on the class pages of the school
website.

P.E. (Ash, Beech and Oak)


